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January 5, 1943

Dr. Forrest C, Allen
Kansas University,
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Congratulations on the success of your Basketball Team on
its' eastern trip.

I was'pleased to see that you reversed the score and then
some on the Olathe Clippers last evening. Ichope that your
entire games in the Big 6 €onference will be as imposing in

the score in your favor.

I am sending the clippings concerning your team to Robert,
who will be quite interested in what you are doing this year.
Robert is doing nicely as far as we know and we trust that he

will continue where he is.

With best wishes and regards to Mrs. Allen and the family, 1
remain,

Most cordially,

Robert A. Hunt, Minister



